
 

 

 

Does Your Child Meet the New 
Immunization Requirements? 

New Immunization 
 Requirements Effective  

August 2014 

How to update your 
vaccines now:  

Those with health insurance:  

Contact your primary care 
provider or visit your local 
pharmacy to obtain required 
vaccinations.   

Contact the Prince George’s 
County Health Department at: 
301-583-3386 to obtain required 
vaccinations. 

Attention Parents/Caregivers! 

All Prince George’s County Public Schools 

(PGCPS) students who will be entering 

Kindergarten or Grade 7 will need the following 

vaccines before the 2014-2015 school year begins.   

Kindergarten Requirements:  

• Two doses of Varicella (Chickenpox Vaccine)  

Grade 7 Requirements:  

• TDaP (Tetanus, Diphtheria and Pertussis 
Vaccine)  

• Meningococcal Vaccine  

Prince George’s County Public Schools 

Those without health  
insurance:  


